
   
 
 
MEDIA ADVISORY / TRAFFIC ALERT 
 

Ohio Turnpike Announces Detour at Toll Plaza 118 (Sandusky-Norwalk)/U.S. 250 
Exit for Pavement Resurfacing of Ramps 

 
BEREA, Ohio (April 14, 2023) – For motorists traveling on the Ohio Turnpike this weekend and 
driving through Toll Plaza 118 (Sandusky-Norwalk), the eastbound exit ramp to U.S. 250 and the 
eastbound entrance ramp from U.S. 250 to the Ohio Turnpike will be closed for pavement resurfacing 
from 7 a.m., Saturday, April 15, to 5 a.m., Monday, April 17. 
 

The westbound exit ramp to U.S. 250 and the westbound entrance ramp from U.S. 250 to the Ohio 

Turnpike will be open. 

All entrance and exit ramps from the Ohio Turnpike to Toll Plaza 118 (Sandusky-Norwalk) will remain 

open. 

# # # 
 
For more information, contact: 

 

Charles Cyrill 

Public Information Officer 

Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission 

m: 440.821.3399 

charles.cyrill@ohioturnpike.org 
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